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Friday 17th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am delighted to share with you the positive outcome of our recent ungraded Ofsted inspection, 

which took place at the end of last term. We are extremely proud of the feedback we received, and 

I’m pleased to say the inspectors found our school to be in a strong and positive position. The full 

report has been attached to this message and is also available on our website for you to view. 

 

We were pleased to welcome Anne Maingay and Alison Adair into our school, and we are thrilled 

to report that they found we have taken effective action to maintain our high standards. They 

confirmed that our school continues to be a good school. The inspectors were particularly 

impressed by the children - who showed their best qualities throughout the visit. They highlighted 

our children’s positive attitudes to learning, excellent behaviour, and the respect they show for one 

another. We are especially pleased that the inspectors described our school as kind and caring, 

with a calm environment and purposeful classrooms. The strong culture of learning and our 

ambitious curriculum were also praised as key features of our school.  

 

The positive feedback reinforces the hard work and dedication that our staff put into creating the 

best possible learning experience for all the children. It also reflects the enthusiasm of the children 

and the ongoing support we receive from you, our parents and carers.  

 

The report makes some suggestions to improve our school; we are excited to build on this 

feedback and continue striving to make our school even better.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or wish to discuss the 

report in more detail, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Emma Roberts – Headteacher 
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